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October 4, 2021  
 
 
 
Dear Silver Trail Middle Parents & Caregivers: 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are in the process of adjusting some student schedules which may 
affect your child.  These changes are necessary to adjust staffing to meet student enrollment data and 
keep our core class sizes at or below the state mandate of twenty-two (22).   
 
Because we experienced a decrease of enrollment, we must shift students into alternative classes to 
remain in compliance with the state’s class size law. Schedule changes will begin Thursday, October 7th 

and should be completed by Wednesday, October 13th.   
 
Our faculty & staff are committed to ensure every child receiving a schedule change experiences a smooth 
transition.  These schedule changes will not affect the integrity of the curriculum within all courses; your 
child’s education will not be compromised.  Please have your child reach out to his/her grade level 
counselor with any questions.     
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. Wishing you and your family safety and good health, I 
remain 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Steve Frazier 
Principal 
 
SF/CR: jc 
 
 

Dr. Rosalind Osgood, Chair   
      Laurie Rich Levinson, Vice Chair 

 
Lori Alhadeff 

Patricia Good 
Debra Hixon 

Donna P. Korn 
Sarah Leonardi 

Ann Murray 
Nora Rupert 

 
 

Dr. Vickie L. Cartwright 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 

SILVER TRAIL MIDDLE SCHOOL 
STEVE FRAZIER, PRINCIPAL 
18300 Sheridan Street 
Pembroke Pines, Florida 33331 
754-323-4300 
www.silvertrailmiddle.com 
 
Claudia Ruiz, Assistant Principal, 8th Grade 
Lynnette Lendick, Assistant Principal, 6th Grade 
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